DMC/14/2/Comp. 352/ 2006                                                                    
  9th October, 2006 

Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8

Dwarka

New Delhi-110075

Sub: Complaint of Shri Vinod Kumar against doctors of Indraprastha Apollo Hospital 
Sir,

        
With reference to your letter no. MCI-211(2)(344)/2006-Ethics/2818 dated 5th September, 2006 on the subject noted above, it is informed that as per the provisions of Delhi Medical Council Act and Rules made there under, no complaint can be entertained unless it is in writing and signed by the person making it. In view of the same, the Delhi Medical Council cannot take cognizance of the E-mail of Shri Vinod Kumar.

Yours faithfully

(Dr. R.N.Baishya)

Secretary

